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OBITUARY 

 

Our beloved Fr. Anthony Farren, S.J. went to God at 12:30 am on 26 December 2015, Irish time. 

He had passed away very peacefully. The family has requested him to be buried in Carndonagh, 

County Donegal, Ireland.  

 

Fr Farren started his service at WYK [HE ALSO WORKED IN WYHK, ANY INFO?] in 1958, 

and served as School Principal from 1960 to 1966 and School Supervisor from 1986 to 1998. 

We should be consoled that Fr. Farren was ready to return to his eternal home with God. We, his 

students, his schools, his friends, and his brothers in the Jesuit Society have another advocate 

praying for us in heaven.  

 

The Jesuit community in Hong Kong will be offering a Memorial Mass for Fr. Farren at            

St. Ignatius Chapel, Wah Yan College, Kowloon (56, Waterloo Road, Kowloon) on 13 January 

2016 (Wed) at 7:30pm. 
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Mass of Commemoration  

for the 10
th
 Anniversary of the passing away of  

Mr Francis Kong  

 

The Past Students’ Association had organized a Memorial Mass and an exhibition for our beloved 

English teacher, Mr Francis Kong, on 12 December 2015 at the School Hall. The former Supervisor 

of Wah Yan College, Kowloon, Rev. Fr. Deignan SJ was invited to preside over the mass. 

 

Photo Album:  

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.887711031350123.1073741853.197436193710947&type=1&l=f49558e53e 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.887711031350123.1073741853.197436193710947&type=1&l=f49558e53e
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Left :  

Mr Saville Chan (WYK Class ’91, the Producer and Screenwriter 

of 《哪一天我們會飛》) 

Right :  

Rev. Fr. Stephen Chow S.J.  (School Supervisor, WYHK 1975) 

Mr Warren Chung (School Principal, WYK Class ‘79) 

 

 

A fund-raising movie show was held on 28 November 2015 at the Grand Cinema, Element. The 

movie 《哪一天我們會飛》was produced and the script was written by Mr Saville Chan, an 

alumnus of WYK in Class 1991. Many of the scenes in this movie were shot in our campus.  The 

movie displayed a very attractive environment of our alma mater to the audience. 

More than HK$170,000 was raised and all money raised from the movie show would be donated to 

the Fr Kelly Educational Fund for installation of the new elevator at Wah Yan College, Kowloon.  

 

Please refer to the album for more photographs : 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.887670954687464.1073741852.197436193710947&type=1&l=70be0

57abd 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.887670954687464.1073741852.197436193710947&type=1&l=70be057abd
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.887670954687464.1073741852.197436193710947&type=1&l=70be057abd
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A birthday celebration for Jesuit Fathers whose birthdays fall between July and 

November was held on 3 October 2015 at WYK School Hall with the presence of Fr. 

Deignan, Fr. Stephen Chow, Fr. Naylor, Fr. Coghlan, Fr Baptista, Fr George Zee, Fr 

Robert Ng and Fr. Russel.  Around 100 alumni had attended the birthday celebration to 

congratulate our beloved Fathers. 

 

Photo Album: 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.845458738908686.1073741849.1974361

93710947&type=1&l=cc2622f3dc 

 

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.845458738908686.1073741849.197436193710947&type=1&l=cc2622f3dc
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.845458738908686.1073741849.197436193710947&type=1&l=cc2622f3dc
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The Student Ambassador Scheme was initiated by the Past Students’ Association of Wah Yan College 

Hong Kong in 1986. The WYKPSA and WYHKPSA firstly co-organized the scheme in 1990. Each year, 

the PSAs will select a student ambassador from the outstanding students of each school, which was 

elected by Form 5 students.  

 

This year, the outstanding students were interviewed by the office bearers of WYKPSA on 30 October 

2015 and the result was announced by the Chairman of WYKPSA in Speech Day on 20 November 2015. 

Wong Shing Hang from 5J was selected as the 26
th

 Student Ambassador of WYK. 

Interview of Outstanding Students on 30 

October 2015 

The Chairman of WYKPSA, Raymond 

Chow (Class ‘88) presenting the Award 

of Outstanding Students in Speech Day 

on 20 November 2015. 

 

From the Left: 

Wong Shing Hang 5J 

Wong Ngo Yeung Basil 5J 

Wong Jason 5W 

Chen Victor Xin Yuan 5Y 

 



 

6 

 

The Student Ambassador 2015-2016 –  

Wong Shing Hang 5J 

A Self-introduction of the Student Ambassador (2015 - 16) 

 

It is my pleasure to be selected as the Student Ambassador this academic year.  

 

Year after year, the Student Ambassador is nominated by current students, and selected by the Past 

Students' Association (PSA). Representing the current students of WYK, the Ambassador is obligated to 

communicate between students and alumni, report to the PSA  updates about the School and students' 

recent activities, and report to alumni by visiting one of the Alumni Overseas Chapters during summer 

holiday. 

 

Working as the Vice-President (Internal) of the Students' Association, the Editor-in-Chief of the Shield 

Editorial Board and the Vice-Chairman of the Caritas Bazaar Organizing Committee in school, I hope my 

experience can contribute to the Wah Yan community and the PSA. 

 

Without all of your support, I cannot serve and learn in this position. I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank my fellows for their encouragement, and the Past Students' Association for the appointment. 

 

In closing, I will do my best to discharge my duties! 

 

Thank you! 

 

Wong Shing Hang 5J 

Student Ambassador 2015-16 
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The 17th Wah Yan League Football 

Tournament has kicked off!  We have 33 

teams from WYK & WYHK participating 

this year. 

Captain’s Meeting on 31 October 2015 

The first match on 14 Nov 2015 

The Old Boys Choirs of Wah Yan College Kowloon 

and Diocesan Boys' School  

The WYK Old Boys Choir had been invited to 

perform at the Christmas Concert of Heep 

Yunn Old Girls’ Association on 19 December 

2015. 
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Reunion of Class 1970 - 19 Dec 2015 

Reunion of Class 1975 - 19 Sept 2015 
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Reunion of Class 1995 

–  3 Oct 2015 

Reunion of Class 2005 

–  31 Oct 2015 

Reunion of Class 2000 

–  7 Nov 2015 
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Wah Yan Medical Fraternity  

Annual Gathering – 2 December 2015 

WYKPSA Legal Fraternity  

Lunch Gathering – 14 December 2015 

 

A Spring Lunch will be held on 29 

February 2016 in Central. Please contact 

us if you wish to join! 

 

RSVP: frederickhui@zhonglun.com 

WYKPSA Hiking Interest Group 

大棠楓葉林 – 6 December 2015 

If you are interested in joining any Fraternity or Interest Group, please contact us at 

wahyanpsa@gmail.com.  All are welcome! 

  

mailto:wahyanpsa@gmail.com

